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Nursery
In nursery we are thinking about things that grow, so this 

week we have planted some seeds. We hope they grow 
into cress. 



Reception
This week, we explored numbers up to 30 using a ten 
frames to help us understand how numbers are 
made up of tens and ones. We also practiced our 
counting to 30 whilst moving our bodies. 

 In literacy, we began reading What the Ladybird 
Heard by Julia Donaldson. The story follows a quiet 
ladybird who overhears two thieves planning to steal 
the farmer's prize cow. She devises a clever plan to 
stop them, and with the help of the other animals, 
they save the cow. The children enjoyed joining in 
with the animal sounds and spotting the glittery 
ladybird on each page. It was a fun and engaging 
week for all!



Year 1
In English we have began writing and 
drawing a scene on our story boards from 
the story ‘On the way home’.

In maths we have been learning all about 
making equal groups. We did this by 
grouping and sharing different objects.

In science we have been identifying 
different birds by writing key features about 
them.



Year 2
In writing, we have started gathering ideas on 
what we would like to include in our setting 
descriptions in rold of ‘Little Red’.

We are continuing our work on fractions in maths 
looking at ¼’s and ⅓’s even though it has been a 
bit tricky!

In Art, we have studied the works of Martin 
Bullinya and started re-creating some of his 
beautiful paintings inspired by his Masai culture.



Year 3
Reading

In reading, we have finished the book ‘Planet Omar: Unexpected 
Super Spy”. We were shocked to find out who stole the missing 

money and that some of our predictions were correct!
Maths

We have been learning about capacity and volume. We created 
our own potions making sure we had the correct volume of 

each liquid. 
Art

In art, we have been learning about the artist Andy Warhol and 
the style of pop art. We have created our own print in this style 
and are excited to have a go at our final design with our parents 

in our workshop this afternoon.



Year 4
In writing, we have begun to write a diary entry in role as 

the girl from our story ‘The Promise’. We are using our 
knowledge of the grammatical features and applying 

them in our work.

In maths, we are continuing our work on decimals, we 
have been ordering and comparing them.

In history, we have been completing work on Egyptian 
hieroglyphics. This was the language of the Ancient 
Egyptians. Archaeologists used the Rosetta Stone to 

uncover what the symbols meant. 



Year 5
Writing

In writing we have been working on writing a flashback 
from Father’s point of view, of the story The Arrival.

 
Maths

We have been looking at adding and subtracting 
decimals this week during maths. 

Science
Which is the best material for thermal conductivity? 
We investigated this in our science lesson this week, 

looking at which material would keep the water 
temperature warmest, the longest…



Year 6
This week we have been completing our final pieces 
of revision. We have all enjoyed playing revision 
games in our lessons and putting our skills into 
practise. 

In reading, we have been continuing to work on our 
retrieval, vocabulary and inference skills.

In writing, we have continued to revise our active 
and passive voice, verb tenses and expanded noun 
phrases.



Thank you


